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January 10, 2019 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Diona Donelson 
WGN-TV 
Email: ddonelson@tribunemedia.com  
 
RE: 19-FOIA-006 Train Video 12/17/2018 Incident  
 
Dear Ms. Donelson: 
  
We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 
ILCS 140/1 et seq. (“FOIA”).  
 
On January 9, 2019, we received your request for all train video from the Metra Electric Line near 103rd 
and Cottage Grove stop on the evening of Monday, December 17, 2018, when two Chicago Police 
Officers (Conrad Gary and Eduardo Marmolejo) were struck and killed while responding to a “shots 
fired” call (“Request”). Your Request is granted. 
 
In response to your current Request, Metra is providing you with two videos, one taken by a North-
bound train just before the incident occurred, and one taken by a South-bound train after the incident 
occurred (“Responsive Documents”).  
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Angela K. Ollie  
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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